Response Sheet - preliminary Recommendations WiLszarco

Newark Transportation Plan

PURPOSE: We are seeking your thoughts on draft recommendations for the Newark Transportation Plan. The
City of Newark and Wilmington Area Planning Council would like your help in identifying transportation
problems and needed improvements for Newark. Please return comments by December 22.

What proposed recommendations do you like the most, and why?

Do you have concerns about any proposed projects? If so, please describe.

What additional transportation problems or possible solutions should we consider?

Please provide us with any comments that will assist us in Newark transportation planning.

Contact Information
Keep me involved:
Add me to the quarterly Newsletter mailing list

Add me to the monthly email news mailing list
Keep me informed about public meetings for the Newark Transportation Plan

Name: Street Address:
City: State: ZIP Code:
Phone Number: E-mail:

Thank you for your participation!
Please turn in before you leave or fax to 737-9584, mail to WILMAPCO, Suite 100, 850 Library Avenue, Newark, DE 19711, email to hdunigan@wilmapco.org
or comment at our web site at www.wilmapco.org. Call 302-737-6205 ext. 118 if you have any guestions.
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